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In this InvestorIntel interview during PDAC 2023, Tracy Weslosky
talks with Peter Nicholson, Founder and President of WCPD Inc.
discusses charity flow-through financings.

Peter explains that in 2006, there was a tax law change that
promoted more philanthropy to donate public shares and not be
subject to capital gains tax. He saw an opportunity in flow-
through shares, which are all capital gains and therefore the
best public shares to give.

Charity  flow-through  shares  have  compelling  and  exciting
characteristics, as they not only raise money for companies to
help them develop but also donate money to worthwhile causes.

He explains that many people at PDAC now know what charity flow-
through shares are, but it is still complex for those not in the
tax world and that WCPD has found liquidity providers, which are
institutions or high-net-worth individuals that understand the
mining business and will buy all the flow-through shares from
them immediately as long as they sell at a discount.

To access the full InvestorIntel interview, click here.

Subscribe to the InvestorIntel YouTube channel by clicking here.

About WCPD Inc.
Wealth  Creation  Preservation  &  Donation  Inc.‘s  (WCPD  Inc)
financial planning strategies help increase your personal wealth
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by tailoring financial solutions that fit the client’s personal
circumstances. Their highly personalized boutique services offer
unique financial solutions while working in tandem with larger
financial institutions and industry partners. They do not sell
products and advice based on sales targets and product launches.

At  WCPD  Inc.  the  onus  is  never  on  clients  to  initiate
discussions. They are always working to anticipate client needs
and tailor the right solutions.

In May 2006, the firm made history when Dr. Earl Wynands, an
eminent  anesthesiologist  and  Order  of  Canada  recipient,
participated in the first flow-through share transaction without
paying a capital gain. Since then, they have performed more
transactions  than  any  other  firm,  leading  to  charitable
donations north of $300 million by our clients across Canada.

In addition to Insurance Services, WCPD also offers access to
some of Canada’s most exciting opportunities in the resources
sector, including financings for this essential sector in our
economy.  In particular, WCPD is a proud supporter of critical
minerals, which are crucial to green technologies of the future.

To learn more about WCPD Inc., click here.

Disclaimer: WCPD Inc. is an advertorial member of InvestorIntel
Corp.

This  interview,  which  was  produced  by  InvestorIntel  Corp.,
(IIC), does not contain, nor does it purport to contain, a
summary of all the material information concerning the “Company”
being interviewed. IIC offers no representations or warranties
that  any  of  the  information  contained  in  this  interview  is
accurate or complete.

This  presentation  may  contain  “forward-looking  statements”
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within  the  meaning  of  applicable  Canadian  securities
legislation.  Forward-looking  statements  are  based  on  the
opinions and assumptions of the management of the Company as of
the date made. They are inherently susceptible to uncertainty
and other factors that could cause actual events/results to
differ  materially  from  these  forward-looking  statements.
Additional risks and uncertainties, including those that the
Company does not know about now or that it currently deems
immaterial, may also adversely affect the Company’s business or
any investment therein.

Any  projections  given  are  principally  intended  for  use  as
objectives and are not intended, and should not be taken, as
assurances that the projected results will be obtained by the
Company. The assumptions used may not prove to be accurate and a
potential  decline  in  the  Company’s  financial  condition  or
results of operations may negatively impact the value of its
securities.  Prospective  investors  are  urged  to  review  the
Company’s profile on Sedar.com and to carry out independent
investigations in order to determine their interest in investing
in the Company.

If  you  have  any  questions  surrounding  the  content  of  this
interview, please contact us at +1 416 792 8228 and/or email us
direct at info@investorintel.com.
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